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COVID-19 UPDATE 
March 9, 2023 

 
 
Dear Team Members at Mather Place, 
 
We continue to experience cases of COVID-19 in our community. Please help protect your 
health and the health of those around you, by continuing to follow proven precautions. These 
steps are effective against not only COVID-19, but also cold and flu! 

• Wear a face mask when you’re in a group setting. 
• Practice good hand sanitation. 
• Stay home when you feel ill.  

 
UPDATE ON COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY: 
Since our February 24 communication, we have had one employee test positive for 
COVID-19.  
 
Mather Place has interviewed the individual to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes), and 
notified any affected individuals. 
 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katrina O’Neill 
Executive Director 
  


